December 4, 1995

Mr. Lee Liu, Chairman of the Board
and Chief Executive Officer

IES Utilities Incorporated

IE Towers

P. 0. Box 351

Cedar Rapids, IA 52406

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-331/95008(DRP))

Dear Mr. Liu:

This will acknowledge receipt of Mr. J. F. Franz’s letter dated
Ncvember 20, 1995, in response to our letter dated October 25, 1995,
transmitting a Notice of Violation associated with Inspection Report
No. 50-331/95008. We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no
further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be examined
during future inspections.

Sincerely,
Original Signed by R. D. Lanksbury
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